

Media Release

P.O. Box 20262 Baltimore, MD 21284 www.kidschance-md.org

RELEASE DATE: March 9, 2017

CONTACT: Nancy Kellar

Kids' Chance of Maryland, Inc.

410-832-4702

info@kidschance-md.org

Kids' Chance of MD Hosts Workers' Memorial Run/Walk

(BALTIMORE, MD)— Kids' Chance of Maryland, Inc., (<u>www.kidschance-md.org</u>), a nonprofit, educational scholarship fund, will host a 5k benefit run and 1-mile walk on Sunday, April 9, 2017 at Goucher College in Towson, Md.

In addition to raising scholarship funds for Kids' Chance of Maryland, the event will honor Maryland workers who died in workplace accidents in 2016. Each of their names will be read aloud in a memorial tribute. Proceeds from this event will go to the Kids' Chance of Maryland scholarship fund. The registration fee is \$35. All paid registrants will receive an event T-shirt. Sponsorships are welcome.

Location: Goucher College, 1021 Dulaney Valley Rd., Towson, Md.

Race Day Registration: 7:30 a.m. Race begins at 8:30 a.m.

Event Registration: There is a \$35 registration fee. Students are free. Register at Charm City Run:

http://www.charmcityrun.com/calendar/2017/4/9/kids-chance-maryland-fallen-workers-memorial-5k-benefit-run1m-walk

About Kids' Chance of Maryland, Inc.

Established in 1996 as an outgrowth of Maryland's workers' compensation community, Kids' Chance of Maryland (www.kidschance-md.org) is dedicated to assisting the children of workers who have been catastrophically or fatally injured during the course of their employment with a Maryland employer. Kids' Chance is a tax-exempt, charitable organization and is active in 36 states across the country.

-- END--